

RAC Meeting
778-786-8222 | Conference Code: 716-2138

**To be shared with RAC and local committee chairs 1 week prior to meeting to ask if have anything would like to add to the agenda. Will need editing access.*

Agenda

1. Introductions
2. Staff Action Update - [Navdeep](#)
3. HUB official position on Dockless Bikes
4. MVA Reforms and ROAD BC Coalition Membership - Update
5. HUB and Routes Benchmarking - update
6. Alex Fraser Bridge [update](#)
7. Local Committee election policy update

Other items

JEFF: Requests for additions to the agenda (I can speak to these first two)

- IWMB cycling access on south end – update on City of Vancouver meetings and their plan to meet with MoTI
- Translink plan to advance the Major Bike Network (further to recent meeting with Translink)
- Translink funding formula to support municipalities – inclusion of Class 2 bike routes (further to recent meeting with Translink)

Re dockless bike share, I have had two meetings and some phone calls with DropBike, and discussed their plans for the City of Vancouver, and the current RFP that is out for UBC. DropBike has recently been successful in Kelowna. I can share what I learned at those meetings.

Arno: Could we have a brief discussion re Pattullo

PATTULLO

Request involvement and consultation

Better

BIKE BC Funding

Try reaching out to senior planner

Road BC coalition membership working against

